Reese, Latasha

Subject:  FW: 10/17 Council Agenda

From: Nicholas Rodriguez <nickrod987@aol.com>

Date: September 27, 2016 at 12:42:15 PM PDT

To: Terry Tornek <ttornek@charter.net>

Ce: Steve Mermell <smermell@cityofpasadena.net>, John Kennedy

<JohnJK énnedy(@) cityofpasadena.net>, Darryl Dunn <ddunn@rosebowlstad1um com>
‘Subject: ReSIgnatlon from Rose Bowl Operating. Company

Dear Mayor Tornek

Please accept my resignation from the Board of Directors of the Rose Bowl Operatmg
Company: It was both an honor and a privilege to serve and to represent Councﬂ Meimber John
Kennedy and the people of hlS great Dlstrlct on that Board.

I trust that the future will bring all of us many opportunities to work together toward the common
- good of our City of Pasadena.

Respectfully,

Nicholas George Rodriguez
Pasadena, CA

Sent from my iPad
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